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Dear Michael Dembrow,  I would like you to know that I am a substitute teacher and I 

support #283.  Substitutes need to be recognized as employees of a school district.   

Substitutes,also, need to be paid for their training.  Thank you for supporting these 

two items to make the workplace more marketable for substitutes.  Yvvonne 

Christensen, 16802 S. Redland Rd, O.C., OR  97045,    


